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Memo ...

Oil Conservation Staff
Specialist

S Rick Brown
I have been contacted again by Texaco Inc. about their
A.H. Blinebry HCT-2 #5-M 29-23-38 in the Tubb 0&G Pool.
The Tubb was reclassified as an oil well by SE-4780
effective 1/1/83. In Jan. 1987 it was appearing as a NC
and we requested that it be removed. It stayed out of
the gas schedule for several months, but in July 1987

it showed up again in the gas schedule as a NC. with
overproduction.

The well is listed in the o0il proration schedule with

an oil allowable in the Tubb.

Mr. Patterson with Texaco contacted me in November and

I advised him to contact you and he said he did but was
concerned that it appeared in the December schedule again.
You may have already removed it again and if you have,

please disregard this note.

Thank you,

Qil Conservation Division
cc: R.L.Patterson PO Box 1980. Hobbs, New Mexico 88240
w.Texaco




